
Concerto Competition 2022-23 

Tuesday 28th Feb 2023 
 

Would you like to perform a solo work with a full orchestra? 
This is your chance! On Tuesday 28th February 2023, we will be 
holding auditions to choose one student to perform with the 
University of Warwick Symphony Orchestra in one of their main 
concerts.  

 

The Concerto Competition is open to all University of  
Warwick students on any instrument or voice.  
Application forms are available from the Music  
Centre office.  

 

For more information please visit  
warwick.ac.uk/musiccentre or come and see us in the  
Music Centre office. 

 

 

Deadline for applications is Wednesday 15th February 2023.  


